
 

 

 



 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

MIMER MEDICAL COLLEGE, TALEGAON DABHADE 

DEPARTMENT OF OBSTETRICS & GYNAECOLOGY 

COMMENTS   REGARDING CAMP 

Department of obstetrics & Gynaecology would like to thank  honourable  

Executive Director & the administration for giving full support to conduct the  

School health campon 16
th

 , 19
th
 , 20

th
 & 21

st
  September 2022  at Kanya 

Vidyalaya, Dehugaon, Tal. Haveli . 

Our department participated with great enthusiasm to give good service to the 

patients who attended the camp. A proper arrangement for the smooth functioning 

of the camp was formulated by the Head of the department and faculty.  

School Girls (Patients) were attended by Dr. Nandan Nagaonkar, Junior Resident 

(Dept. OBGY)on 16
th
 & 19

th
  September 2022. 

Around 225 girls were seen on 16
th
 Sept. and 225 girls were seen on 19

th
 Sept. 

2022 by Dr. Nandan Nagaonkar  of which all were high school girls . 

 

On 20th September patients were attended by Dr. Priyanka Kamdar , Junior 

Resident(Dept OBGY). 

Around 250 girls were seen on 20
th
 Sept. which all were high school girls.  

 

On 21st September patients were attended to by Dr. Anushri Korgrekar , Junior 

Resident(Dept. OBGY) 

Around 250 girls were seen on 21
st
 Sept. which all were highschool girls  

 

Expected care was given, investigations were done as part of routine screening, 

appropriate treatment plans advocated and a continued drug supply was ensured.  

Girls with gynac related problems were referred to our hospital. 

 

Apart from routine checkup female patients our team of doctors utilized the 

opportunity to encourage girls for period related hygiene. 

   

A feedback from patient was excellent. 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


